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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF SCOULTON GREEN SPACE HELD ON 13th SEPTEMBER 
2017 AT 8.00 PM IN THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
Present:  Cllrs Zena Rowland (Chair), Al Middleton, Roy Potton, Colin Spinks and Nigel Webster. 
 
In attendance: Heidi Frary (Clerk), CC Jordan, DC Hewett and DC Rogers 
 
Absent: Cllr Mark Brown 
 
1. To accept apologies.  Cllr Andrew Shingfield 
 
2.   To declare any interests on items appearing on the agenda   

None. 
 
3.   The minutes from May 2017 had been previously circulated and were approved. 
 
5. To update about progress within SGS 

The blue van is still parked outside 2 Woodrising Road.  Breckland Council are contacting 
Flagship but have had no response to date.  DC Hewett is chasing Highways to find the land 
ownership.  There was discussion surrounding the impact to residents. 
Hingham Primary School links and tree nursery work is ongoing. 

 
6.   Future Business 
      None 

 
7.  Dates of future meetings:   
     8th November 2017 

 
 
 
     Meeting closed at 8.06pm 


